

CHATHAM COUNTY-SAVANNAH

METROPOLITAN PLANNING COMMISSION

"Planning the Future - Respecting the Past"

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

July 1, 2009

TO:

The Planning Commission

FROM:

Thomas L. Thomson, Executive Director

SUBJECT:

Contract Approvals for CORE MPO Planning Grants

Planning Commission authorization is requested for the Executive Director to execute the following contract with the Georgia Department of Transportation.

The Federal Highway Transportation Planning (PL) grant for FY 2010 (July 1, 2010 to June 30, 2011). This is the annual funding for transportation planning program.

TLT/mw